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this context. 

15. Open markets help to create the resources needed to 
protect the environment. We therefore commend the OECD's 
pioneering work in ensuring that trade and environment policies 
are mutually supporting. We look to the General Agreement on 
Tariffs and Trade (GATT) to define how trade measures can 
properly be used for environmenta1 purposes. 

16. We are convinced that OECD members must overcome in the 
near future and, in any case, by the end of the year, remaining 
obstacles to an agreement on reducing the distortions that 
result from the use of subsidised export credits and of tied 
aid credits. We'welcome,the initiative of the OECD in studying 
export credit premium systems and structures and look forward 
to an early report. 

Energy 

17. As the Gulf crisis showed, the supply and price of oil 
remain vulnerable to political shocks, which disturb the world 
economy. But these shocks have been contained by the effective 
operation of the market, by the welcome increase in supplies by 
certain oil-exporting countries and by the actions co-ordinated 
by the International Energy Agency (IEA), particularly the use 
of stocks. We are committed to strengthen the IEA's emergency 
preparedness and its supporting measures. Since the crisis has 
led to improved relations between producers and consumers, 
contacts among all market participants could be_further 

_ developed to promote communication, transparency and - the 
efficient working of ma-rket forces. 

18. We will work to secure stable worldwide energy supplies, 
to remove barriers to energy trade and investment, to encourage 
high environmental and safety standards and to promote 
international cooperation on research and development in all 
these areas. we will also seek to improve energy efficiency 
and to price energy from all sources no as to reflect costs 
fully, including environmental costs. 

19. In this context, nuclear power generation contributes to 
diversifying energy sources and reducing greenhouse gas 
emissions. In developing nuclear power as an economic energy 
source, it is essential to achieve and maintain the highest 
available standards of safety, including in waste management, 
and to encourage co-operation to this end throughout the world. 
The  safety situation in Central and Eastern Europe andthe 
soviet union deserves particular attention. This is an urgent 
problem and we call upon the international community to develop 
an effective means of coordinating its response. 

20. The commercial development of renewable energy sources and 
their integration with general energy systems should also be 
encouraged, because of the advantages these sources  ffer for 
environmental protection and energy security. 


